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REGIONAL FOREIGN POLICY CONFERENCE 
LITTLE ROCK, ARKANSAS, MAY 5, 1966 

The Department of State will hold a Regional Foreign policy Con-

ference in Little Rock, Arkansas on Thursday, May 5, 1966, sponsored 

by Little Rock University. About thirty community organizations are 

cooperating in the conference. 

Invitations will be extended to business and community leaders, 

representatives of national non-governmental organizations and members 

of the press, radio, and television from Arkansas, Oklahoma, southern 

Missouri, and western Tennessee. 

The purpose of the meeting is to bring together citizen leaders 

and media representatives with government officials responsible for 

formulating and carrying out foreign policy. 

Government officials now scheduled to participate in the conference 

include George W. Ball, Under Secretary of, State; Richard Reuter, Special 

Assistant to the Secretary of State (Food for Peace Program); J. Robert 

Schaetzel, Deputy Assistant Secretary of State for European Affairs; 

David H. Popper, Deputy Assistant Secretary of State for International 

Organization Affairs; Mrs. Charlotte Moton Hubbard, Deputy Assistant 

Secretary of State for Public Affairs; and Robert H. Miller, Director, 

Viet-Nam Working Group, Bureau of Far Eastern Affairs. 
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